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Sewer Lateral Demolition Requirements: 
 
 
 
We may be able to provide a sketch to assist with sewer lateral location. 
 

1. A minimum of 24 hours’ notice is required for inspection. Inspections are scheduled by 
speaking with a Sewer Utility employee at (973) 377-1330. Please provide your name, 
phone number, e-mail address, and mailing address for invoicing. 

2. The Florham Park Sewer Utility will fill out an inspection report and submit it to the 
Building Department upon completion. An invoice will then be sent to the disconnection 
contact.  

3. FPSU requires the 4” sanitary sewer lateral to be temporarily capped with a 4” rubber test 
cap located 1 foot outside of the right-of-way line, on the homeowner’s property. A 
cleanout must be installed at the location of the disconnect. 

4. The location of the capped line must be clearly marked with a raised cleanout after the 
backfill. 

5. A reconnection fee, payable to the Florham Park Sewer Utility, is due at the time of 
permit submittal. Payments are made to the Finance Department at 111 Ridgedale 
Avenue, Florham Park, NJ and must include a copy of the invoice.  

6. Upon reconnection to the sewer main, an inspection must be performed by Florham Park 
Sewer Utility. 24 hours’ notice is required prior to inspection. In order to complete 
inspection, a house sewer connection map, provided by FPSU, must be completed during 
or before inspection for future cleanout reference. The house sewer connection map can 
be mailed to the Florham Park Sewer Utility at P.O. Box 131, Florham Park, NJ 07932 or 
via email to sherold@fpboro.net.  
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